
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   March 15, 2017 

Contact:  Carrie A. Dittman 

   Centerville-Washington Park District 

   937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org  

Subject:  Go Green with your Spring Cleaning 

CENTERVILLE, OH: Get prepared to do environmentally-friendly spring cleaning! Attend the Green Cleaning Workshop 

with Patti McCormick, RN, Ph.D., on Tuesday, March 28 from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. at the Grant Park Kennard Nature Nook, 

6588 McEwen Rd. You will learn how to make your own cleaning supplies from natural products, including essential oils. 

Many essential oils can kill bacteria very effectively and are great to clean counters, bathrooms, floors, etc. These products will 

save you money and make you feel good about reducing chemical contamination of the planet, not to mention you, your 

family and loved ones. You will make products to take home so you can begin your spring cleaning right away.  

This program is for ages 18 and up. Workshop fee is $20 for Centerville/Washington Township residents and $26 for 

nonresidents. Register online at www.cwpd.org or register by calling (937) 433-5155, Monday – Friday 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

Registration deadline is Friday, March 24. 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks 

encompassing more than 1,000 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-

Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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